Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear parents/Guardians,
Unfortunately Mrs Bould is unwell and will not be at the year 7 Parents Evening today.

If you have specific concerns you wish to raise with Mrs Bould, please contact her by email:
Ivb@bws.wilts.sch.uk

Mrs Bould will contact you as soon as she can on her return.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

Mrs H. J. Taylor
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